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It is that time of year again when many trailerable vessels are moved to relative’s yards, farm land and other types of 

properties, to be stored over the winter. In many cases, a boat owner will not check on it again until spring time only to  

determine that at some point during the past few weeks or months, their vessel had been stolen. If you store your vessel 

where thieves may have access, take steps to prevent it from being stolen. Secure your trailer and vessel using 

commercially available locking devices, ensure your insurance is up to date and that you are in” Compliance” with the 

storage requirements of your policy and install a GPS Tracking System. A GPS Tracker can alert you immediately to a 

theft and allow police to take action before the trail goes cold and your vessel gets repainted and re-numbered. 

 

  

 

  

 

            Surveillance of vessels being stolen 

 

https://www.hmumarine.com/
https://westcoastgps.com/
https://coastclaims.com/
https://www.solvecrime.ca/

